
    

  

Friday 22nd October Non-Uniform Day : Dress With Pride 



 

Tie-Dye Drama have kindly donated a 

workshop for the Year 1 children. It will be 

based on the traditional West African folk tale 

of The Leopard’s Drum. 

Nigerian born author Ifeoma Onyefulu will 

be in school to share her work in an 

assembly, followed by workshops with Year 

2 and Year 4. She will also be signing her 

books afterwards. 

DanceWest have been incredibly generous by 

donating a dance workshop for Reception – the 

children will learn traditional, tribal dances. 

Venessa Taylor, author of Baller 

Boys, will be coming in to share her 

book with the KS2 children. She will 

be working with Year 3, Year 4, Year 

5 and Year 6 in writing workshops.  

The English Chamber Orchestra will be working 

for a full day with the Year 4 children. They will 

be sharing the music of Chevalier de Saint-

Georges. 

Baroness Young will be talking 

to the KS2 children about her life 

and achievements, as well as 

discussing her role in the House 

of Lords. 

We will also be hosting a full day of art workshops with Lydia, where every child will create a unique print, which will become part of a 

whole school collaborative piece of art 

Some of the Key Stage 2 children will also be taking part in a virtual workshop and author talk with Joseph Coelho. 

During the month of October, we will be selling raffle tickets to help fund these workshops and events. 

 

On the last day of term, Friday 22nd October, the children can come to school in non-uniform. The theme of Black History Month this year is 

“Proud To Be…” so we would like to encourage children to come to school dressed in traditional outfits that represent their culture or 

heritage. We want them to dress in a way that shows what they as individual are proud to be. 

 


